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2020 UK-JAPAN Tohoku Young Scientist Workshop 

Depart Heathrow 31 July, return 10 August 2020 

We are delighted to invite a teacher and 4 students from your 
school/academy/college to apply to participate in the 2020 UK-Japan 
Young Scientist Workshop hosted at Tohoku University.  

At the time of the Workshop, students must be entering Year 13 and 
should be chosen by your school as being those who would gain 
most from the experience, both in terms of their academic ability 
and in their interest in the international dimension.  

Through our UK-Japan Young Scientist Workshops, British and Japanese students discover, by living and 
working together with cutting edge scientists and engineers, a new vision of the world they are entering, 
of the challenges and opportunities science and engineering are opening to them, and of their own 
futures as global citizens. We have run 24 of these Workshops since 2001 and they have immense 
impact on the 1200+ students involved. 

 Tohoku is one of Japan’s National Seven Universities. It is considered one of the most prestigious 
universities in the country, and one of the top fifty universities in the world.  Tohoku was also the region 
badly affected by the tsunami in 2011.  We have learned much from students from that area in previous 
workshops. 

Tohoku Costs: The cost will be £2500 per student to (to cover flights and everything in Japan apart from 
some personal expenses). We offer the teacher place free of charge provided the student places are 
fully paid.  This makes a package for four students and a teacher for £10k.   We will ask for a deposit of 

£250 per student when schools initially sign up to take part. 

 The cost per student is already subsidised to make it more accessible.   

We are keen to include as many able students from disadvantaged 
backgrounds as our very limited resources allow, and so please send us 
details of any such student you nominate whose financial circumstances 
would prevent their attending without assistance for us to consider.  

Several schools engage in some creative fund-raising by the students throughout the year and use this 
as an opportunity for team building.   From past experience we know that it is often very possible for 
schools and indeed the students themselves to raise significant funds for such a worthy cause from local 
sources and on line if they start early.   

 
To register interest now and for further information please contact 

Angus Gregson, Clifton Scientific Trust at 
agr.edu@btinternet.com 


